
CCLS/CCL Board Meeting – Public Comments 

 

At this time, we invite public comment on the agenda or general items.  

 
Comments should be directed to the Board and there is a three-minute time limit per person. 

We thank everyone in advance for remaining respectful and considerate during the public 

comment process. As a reminder, public comment is not a forum for dialogue or questions 

& answers. The Board welcomes written comments and questions, which can be sent to 

board@ccls.org.  

 

We remind everyone that public comments should relate to matters germane to CCLS/CCL 

business. In other words, comments must be about items or issues which are currently 

before the Board of Trustees for consideration, or which may come before the Board at a 

future date. Items that are not within the authority or purview of the Board should not be 

included in public comment. 

 

In order to help the comment period run more smoothly, we will let you know you have 

thirty seconds remaining, so that you can start wrapping up your comments. Once the time 

limit has expired, please conclude your remarks.  For those appearing via Zoom or on the 

phone, we will provide a thirty-second warning and then let you know when your time has 

expired.  

 
So, if you’d like to make a public comment, and you’re in-person, please raise your hand 

and you will be recognized. Once it is your turn, please state your name and municipality 

before speaking. If you’re connected through Zoom, you can use the raise your hand feature 

or press *9 on your telephone keypad.  

 
We invite all public comment in-person first, before moving to comment from those 

connected through Zoom. We’ll pause for just a moment. 
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